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Dear Parents 

Welcome back to our final term of the academic year. 

This is always an extremely busy time of year so keep 

an eye on the Friday notes and the Facebook page for 

news so you don’t miss out on what’s going on! 

 

Welcome 

Some of you may have 

seen our new caretaker 

on site this week. We are 

very pleased to welcome 

Mr Janaka Mudiliage at 

Westfield. 

 

Parent Governors  

If you are interested in applying for the parent 

governor position in school please have your letter of  

interest in by the end of next week. 

 

Key Stage 2 Sandwiches 

Please can we ask that all 

children in KS2 that have 

sandwiches send them into 

school in normal sandwiches 

boxes/bags. Some are bringing in plastic 

carrier bags and this is encouraging ants. The bags are 

then left in school with bits of food in that is left to go 

mouldy. Please make sure all lunch boxes are taken 

home at the end of each day, thank you. 

 

Sports Day 

Thursday 16 June 

Please can we ask children to wear a 

t’shirt in their house colour on Sports 

Day. Key Stage 2 sports will run from 

9.30am-12 noon with Key Stage 1 

sports in the afternoon starting 

straight after lunch, (about 1.00pm) 

All parents are invited to join their children on the 

field for a picnic lunch. 

 

Fosseway School Fete 

Fosseway School are holding a summer fete on 17th 

June from 3.30pm-6.30pm. Pop along and have some 

fun! 

 
Diary Dates  
June 

Tues 14  New Parents Evening 7.00pm 

Thurs 16  Sports Day 

Mon 20  Business Govs Meeting 6.00pm 

Tues 21  Play And Learn 

Thurs 30 Music Concert 6.00pm 

 

July 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Weds 13 Year 6 Performance  

1.00pm and 5.00pm 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Tues 19  Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Thurs 21 Inset Day 

Fri 22  Summer Holidays Start 

 

September  

Mon 5  Pupils Return to School 

 

Full calendar is available from the school foyer. 

 

Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
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